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House of Hope Community Centers 

FREE 

OFFER 

        March Birthdays 

 Aduard Svischev         

 Zhenya Kraselnikov    

 Tanya Chernova         

 Kristina Pavlenko       

 

 

 

Qty. 

News! News! Read ALL about it! 
 

Please visit our website as new and  
exciting features are being added. 

 
www.houseofhopecommunitycenters.com 

*********************************************************************************************************** 

Enclosed is my gift of $___________  for the child I sponsor for the month of  [   ] March  [   ]  April  [   ] 3 months 

         Child’s Name:________________________________  Reference Number:_________________________   

         Sponsor’s Name ___________________  Phone: ________________  Email: _______________________ 

Enclosed is my gift of $_________ for the following use:   [   ]  Greenhouse Project   [   ]  Other _____________ 
 

If you would prefer to receive this newsletter by email, let us know by including your email here 

 or by sending your request to: pamelamostofi@yahoo.com  

Welcoming New Board Members… 
 

Michael and Heather Hazzard  
Michael serves in the United States Coast Guard as an 
electronics technician and brings exciting new ideas to 
our website.  Heather is currently a student at Regent 
University and will be assisting with our organization’s 
secretarial duties.  They are proud parents to their 9 year 
old son, Wesley.  The Hazzards enjoy playing volleyball, 
outdoor activities, and serving God.   
 

April’s newsletter will feature another new 
board member, Jean Yager!!!! 
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3/21 

3/24 

3/29 

              P.O. Box 1461, Poulsbo, WA  98370                houseofhopecc@gmail.com                           Phone: 360-779-7722 

     Website:  www.houseofhopecommunitycenters.com 

House of Hope Community Centers is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization headquartered in Poulsbo, WA  

 making a difference in a child’s life . . . 


